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To whom it may concern;

We need increased water flows to stop the toxic algae blooms. We need 60% flows not the proposed 40% flow.
We need to slow the water exports levels back to the 1990s requirement. The current export level is not sustainable.
The salinity standards will cause brackish water which will hurt the wildlife and crops which feed the country.

Michele Baca
Discovery Bay
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